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Welcome Latest Gallery

We pride ourselves in providing  caring ethos where pupils are valued
and feel confident in thelr relationship with other pupils and staff. We
encourage children to give of their best and strive to maintain a positive
atmosphere in which they can reach their full potential

Latest News

Day 1@ Magic Morecambe
12th May 2015
Day 1 Kick off 5:30am. What can we say.

P2 Farm Play

17th Mar 2015

Lots of Farm Piay fun with P2s. The P2s have had great
fun exploring various objects.

Use Water Well Week
16th Mar 2015

No Events
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MAGHERA PRIMARY SCHOOL
15 Station Road, Maghera, Co Londonderry, BT46 5BS

E-mail: info@magheraps.maghera.ni.sch.uk
Website:www.magheraprimaryschool.com
   Principal: Mrs L Mawhinney


                   Tel: 028 796 42130

19 March 2021
Dear Parents/Guardians,
I hope that you and your families are well. We are extremely pleased to see the return of full time classes to school on Monday 22 March 2021.
Procedures for return to school will be the same as before Christmas. Arrival and pick up times will be the same as before using alphabetical order to ensure families are dropping off children at the same time in the morning.
Primary 1-2 will be collected at 1:50 and Primary 3 at 1:55 pm. 
It is important that you collect your child at the correct time, so that class bubbles are not mixing. 
If you are unsure of your times, please contact the school office today.
All children should enter school by the outside door beside their classroom. Primary 5/6 (Miss Johnston) should enter via her outside classroom door with Primary 6/7 (Mrs Brown) entering by the main school door.  

Members of staff will be in the front playground in the mornings to guide the children to their correct door. 

We will continue to try to maintain our class bubbles and social distancing in order to do our bit to reduce the spread of infection. The Department of Education has asked that all parents are reminded that they should wear a face mask on school grounds and should adhere to social distancing rules at the school gates. Parents will only be allowed access to the school building with a prior appointment and telephone consultations will be preferable, unless in an emergency.
Please do not send your child to school if they or anyone in your household is Covid positive or is displaying symptoms of Covid-19.

Symptoms of Covid-19 include: 

· a high temperature – this means you feel hot to touch on your chest or back

· a new continuous cough – this means coughing a lot for more than an hour or 3 or more coughing episodes in 24 hours 

· anosmia – the loss or a change in your sense of taste or smell 

If a pupil becomes unwell during the school day, the PHA advice will be followed. Parents will be notified immediately, and the child will be supervised in an isolated area until collected.

PHA advice will be followed regarding anyone getting Covid-19 in the school community.

The school kitchen will be available for toast and snacks at break time and a copy of the school dinner menu is available to view on the school website. Please ensure that all dinner orders are made on a Monday and that the correct money is put into an envelope for your child’s teacher to collect.

Pupils bringing a packed lunch may do so in a lunch box or disposable packaging.  A water bottle that they may refill with water from the water coolers is permitted and actively encouraged in school. Please take a moment to read the Healthy Breaks Policy on the school website.
(Please ensure all lunchboxes and water bottles are washed daily)
Please note following guidance from the Department of Education no school bags, toys or items other than lunch and water bottles are permitted in school at this stage.

There will be no homework set for the last week of term. This will begin again after the Easter holidays. As before, homework will be sent home on a Monday and completed work should be sent back via the Seesaw app. The homework school bag or folder for each class should be returned on a Thursday. 
School will close on Friday 26th March at 11:30am for the Easter vacation. Please note there will be no break or school dinners on this date. 

We trust that the return to school will run smoothly for your child/children and your family. We look forward to having everyone back in school next week. 

 If you have any further concerns, please call the school office and speak to a member of staff. 

Yours sincerely, 

L Mawhinney 

Principal

